
NOTICE 
 

ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGE LICENSE RENEWALS 
 

BEER AND WINE LICENSEES 
BEER, WINE, AND LIQUOR LICENSEES 

COMMUNITY RESIDENTS 
  
 Applications for Renewal of Licenses for the Fiscal Year beginning May 1, 2018, must be filed with 
the office of the Harford County Liquor Control Board (“Board”), 16 North Main Street, Bel Air, MD 21014, on 
or before March 15, 2018.  There will be no applications accepted for new licenses, transfer licenses, change 
of officers, change of location and/or change in license class after January 16, 2018.   
 
 Protest against renewal of any License for the year beginning May 1, 2018, must be filed in writing 
with the Board office on or before April 2, 2018.  All protests must be signed by not less than ten (10) residents, 
commercial tenants who are not holders of or applicants for any license issued under the Alcoholic Beverages 
Article of the Annotated Code of Maryland, or real estate owners of the immediate vicinity in which the licensed 
place of business is located, and based on specific complaint(s). 
 
       C. John Sullivan, Jr., Chair  
       M. Pilar Gracia, Esq., Administrator  
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